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SOUTHEAST ASIAN
STUDIES, MA
FUNDING

FUNDING
GRADUATE SCHOOL RESOURCES
Resources to help you afford graduate study might include assistantships,
fellowships, traineeships, and financial aid. Further funding information
(https://grad.wisc.edu/funding/) is available from the Graduate School.
Be sure to check with your program for individual policies and restrictions
related to funding.

PROGRAM RESOURCES
The center offers two graduate-level fellowships each year: Foreign
Language and Area Studies (FLAS) fellowships, funded by the U.S.
Department of Education (Title VI); and Center Fellowships, funded by
the center's Mellon endowment. Both fellowships provide full tuition and a
monthly stipend and are awarded to deserving graduate students (in any
discipline) with a strong commitment to the study of Southeast Asia. The
center also provides Field Research Grants to be used to support doctoral
dissertation and pre-dissertation research on Southeast Asia. Applicants
for FLAS fellowships must be citizens or permanent residents of the U.S.
and must apply to study one of the languages offered during the academic
year: Filipino, Hmong, Indonesian, Thai, or Vietnamese. Center fellowships
are generally awarded by semester and are open to all graduate students
committed to the study of Southeast Asia. Field Research Grants can
be awarded to graduate students in any field of study. Applications for
FLAS, Center Fellowships, and Field Research Grants can be obtained
directly from the center's office (or downloaded from the website) and
must be submitted, along with all supporting materials, by the first week of
February each year.

The center also nominates eligible incoming graduate students in its MA
program for two university-wide competitions: Advanced Opportunity
Fellowships (for minority students) and University Fellowships (for
students with outstanding academic records). In addition to these
opportunities, other fellowships and financial assistance are available
outside the center.

For further information, incoming graduate students should write directly
to the appropriate department and to the Office of Student Financial Aid.
For additional information on the fellowships offered by the center, consult
the center's website (https://seasia.wisc.edu).
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